Petten vs EGC, Sluispolder, 10 July 2015.

Following several years of declining numbers, unfortunately Petten could only
field two players this year for the annual Petten- ESTEC Challenge. The EGC
fielded nine players.

None-the-less, the match was played and in good golfing conditions. The format
was Stableford and, no matter how one tried to find another result, Petten
triumphed.

The scores:

Miguel (P) 37

Brian 35
Joy (P) 34
Alan 34
Dave 32
Peter 32
Helma 30
Gijs 28
Jos 27
Geoff 26
Reno 23

Hole4  Longestdrives Helma

Geoff
Hole5  Nearyin2 Dave
Hole 10 Neary in 2 Miguel (P)
Hole 17 Nearyin 3 Geoff

The match was followed by drinks and dinner at the golf club.

At the wake, on behalf of the EGC, I suggested we keep the match in the EGC
Calendar for the next years. If Petten can raise a team of five, then we play the
Challenge match, otherwise we will organise a day out at Sluispolder and invite
those available at Petten to join us.

Brian Taylor



